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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

 

DATE: 4/14/2025 
SUBJECT: UPDATE: Vehicle recovered 
BY: Mattie Hjelseth, Duluth Police Department Public Information Officer 

NATURE OF INCIDENT: 
CASE NO.: 25051891 
INCIDENT DATE: 
INCIDENT TIME: 
INCIDENT LOCATION: 

 

DPD Seeks Information on Stolen Vehicle

UPDATE: The vehicle has been recovered. Thank you to everyone for your assitance. 

 

ORIGINAL: The Duluth Police Department is seeking the public’s assistance in locating a vehicle that fled from officers on Saturday, April 12 around
3 a.m. in the area of 4th Avenue East and East 5th Street. Upon further investigation, the vehicle was determined to be stolen from the 3200 block
of Minnesota Avenue around 1 a.m. on April 12.

If anyone has any information and/or video, you’re encouraged to contact the Duluth Police Department’s Property Crimes Unit at (218)-730-5160
and reference ICR#25051891.
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